
NEW BAT STANDARDS 
 

How do I know if my bat is legal for 2020 Pony Season? 
 

1. All Divisions (Excluding the Foal & Shetland divisions):  With the exception of -3 bat 
(BBCOR certified), all other 2-1/4", 2-1/2” and 2-5/8" minus factors bats (-5, -7, -9, 
etc..) must be certified with the USABat licensing stamp on the bat in order to be 
used for league play. 
 

Which means that all bats MUST have the USABat stamp shown on the bat: 
 

 
 

All -3 factor bats MUST have the BBCOR certified stamp shown on the bat: 
 

              
 

2. Shetland Division:  Bats manufactured specifically for the use in tee ball play, shall 
not be used when the ball is pitched by a player, coach or pitching machine, unless 
using a safety ball.  Coach-pitch bats will only be used in coach-pitch using safety ball.  
The use of a tee ball bat manufactured prior to 2018, must have the text: "Only for 
Use with Approved Tee Ball Bat". 
 

Bats for Shetland division MUST have one of the following stamps shown on the bat: 
 

 or    or   
 

3. All Divisions:  The use of 2-3/4" barrel bats are prohibited in all divisions of Pony 
Baseball. 


